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PORT WENTWORTH, GA – September 12, 2023 
 
The City of Port Wentworth is dealing with severe traffic delays due to an oil spill.  
 
The affected area is 21 North Bound from Crossgate Road to Sonny Dixon 
interchange. 
 
Traffic Flow has been reduced to one lane of traffic.  
 
It is requested that if traveling into the area that you consider an alternate route.  


